
NOTICE OF 

TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE 

GRADE CROSSING MAINTENANCE AT 
ELM AVENUE 

Beginning Monday, March 23, 2020 through Friday, 

March 27, 2020, the Florida East Coast (FEC) or its 

contractors will be closing the road and railway 

crossing at Elm Avenue for necessary maintenance. 

Residents need to be aware direct access to and from 

South State Street may be blocked. Traffic will be 

detoured by way of SR-11 to South Bay Street to Elm 

Avenue.

If you have any questions, please call the 

Infrastructure Office 386.437.7515


